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Dear Council Members, 
	I am writing in support of Council Resolution 20-0231R: "Bringing Back Victory Gardens". My name is Deshard McIntosh I am writing to talk about my victory garden. I first got into a victory garden by youthworks. The garden is a good way to do something you been planning to do, it makes you want to reach the goal a lot more and it makes you feel good about it because you see your garden doing well. It could be really good right now during the pandemic to have something to work on and keep you busy and it makes you feel good when everything comes together. It is also a good way to support your family and community by providing produce.



Thank you,
	Deshard McIntosh 
	Green Street Academy 
	7/31/2020
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